
RECEIVED 
25 MAY Z009 

LEGAL, CONSTITUTiONAl AND 
ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW 

cOMMITIEE 

File No: (OOGlO4l0450/Pl) 
Ref No: (01506-2009) 

z ~ MAY lOng 

Ms Barbara Stone MP 
Chair 
Legal, Constitutional and Administrative Review Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 

Dear Ms Stone 

Queensland 
Government 

Office of the 
Director-General 

Department af 
Community Safety 

Thank you for your correspondence received on 8 May 2009, concerning the Legal, 
Constitutional and Administrative Revfew Committee's (LCARC) call for submissions 
regarding its Issues Paper on a draft preamble for the Queensland Constitution and options 
for modernising the oaths and affirmations under the Constitution. 

As it is the Queensland Government's intention to submit a whole of government response 
to the Issues Paper, my department will not be providing an individual submission back to 
lCARC. 

However, I appreciate the opportunity for my department to respond to the Issues Paper and 
I look forward to receiving a copy of the final report. 

Should you require any further information, please contact Franceen Glover, Cabinet 
legislation Liaison Officer, Strategic Policy Division, Department of Community Safety on 
telephone number (07) 3239 6729. 

Yours sincerely 

mCw<~:I~ 
irector-General 
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